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April 12, 2024 

Via Web Filing 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Nancy Dippell, Executive Secretary 

Missouri Public Service Commission 

200 Madison Street 

Suite 500 

Jefferson City, MO 65101 

 

RE: BullsEye Telecom, Inc. File No DA-2009-0427 

 Relinquishment of Registration to Provide Interconnected Voice over Internet Protocol Service 

 

Dear Ms. Dippell: 

 

Please accept this letter submitted on behalf of BullsEye Telecom, Inc. (“BullsEye” or “Company”) to 

request withdrawal of its authority to provide Voice over the Internet Protocol services (“VoIP”) as 

granted in File Number DA-2009-0427. No customers are impacted by this withdrawal as BullsEye has no 

customers and has ceased operations within the state of Missouri. The Company respectfully requests 

cancelation of its VoIP authority at the earliest possible date. 

 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to the attention of Suzanne Pagana 

at 470-672-3920 or via email to spagana@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Carey Roesel 

 

Carey Roesel 

Consultant 

 

cc: A. Valencia - Lingo (Via Email) 

 Office of Public Counsel (via Efile) 

tms:  MOx2402 
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